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January 28, 1985

Honorable Ethel Terrell
State Representative
State Capitol
Lansing, HI 48933

Dear Representative Terrell:

Thank you very much for sending me a copy of
Bouse Resolution Ho« 802, condemning the governmental
practices of the government of South Africa*

Iam pleased by the continued efforts of the many
who are speaking out on the inhuman apartheid system of
South Africa*

With best wishes.

Sincerely,

Geo* W. Crockett, Jr*
Member of Congress
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